
           

                

           

 

 

 

 

The 

BE KIND – BE RESILIENT – BE PROUD    

The Rise School, Browells Lane, Feltham, Middlesex, TW13 7EF 

T: 0208 099 0640 E: Info@TheRiseSchool.com W: www.TheRiseSchool.com 

 

  

 

 

@RiseSchoolUK  

 

 

Headteacher: Sarah Roscoe, BA Hons PGCE MA NPQH 

 

  

 

16th January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
Willow class will be going to the Science Museum. We will reinforce behaviour in the community 
and strengthen relationships between our pupils. Curriculum links: science- sound, light and 
electricity.  
We will travel by train from Feltham station, leaving school around 09:00am. We will return to school 
at approximately 2:30pm. 
 
Pupils need to bring a packed lunch. Pupils receiving free school meals will be given a packed lunch 
from the canteen. Pupils should wear their school uniform and a labelled coat.  
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to class by Friday 25th January. This is a free 
school trip. 
 
Kind Regards, 

Samantha Challenor 

Class Teacher 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to the science museum and confirm that the school 

is aware of any medical conditions or medication my child has/is taking.  

 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………         Class………………………………… 

 

Parent signature………………………………………   Date……………………..……..…..… 

 

(Circle only pupils with school lunch) On the day of the trip I wish the school to provide a packed 

school lunch…………………..yes………………………no………………….. 
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